
FIRE DEPARTMENT
Sean Canto, Fire Chief

From: Vince Foisy
To: Planning Dept.

Date: February 15, 2023
Re: Primrose swim school and child care - Section #23 – City Project # 22-041   Review #1     

APPROVED
NOTES:

A. Street address will be S. Rochester Rd.
B. Interior connector driveway will only be a connector driveway to Eddington on the south, and 

the common drive to the north

If you have any further questions please contact me at 248.841.2709 

________________________
VINCENT B. FOISY
Communication Systems Administrator

cc: File      
h:\data


